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Scholar-Diplomat Seminar will be held on February 22-26, 
1970, focusing on Near Eastern and South Asian Affairs. The 
Seminars are intended to draw together scholars, particularly 
younger Ph.D.'s, and government officers who have key jobs in 
making and executing foreign policy. 

The participating scholars will be nominated by their 
associations or universities and further selected by 

Nominations will be made by professional organizations 
or universities and sent to the AFSA/ISA Selection Committee, 
c/o The American Foreign Service Association, 2101 E.Street, 
N.W., Washington, D.C. 20037. The Committee and the Department 
will jointly determine the size, format and substantive areas 
of focus of each Seminar. 
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